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21st October 2022 
 
Dear ABS Nurse Members 
 
Call for expressions of interest for ABS Nursing Committee roles 
 
We have recently set up the ABS Nursing Committee and have increased the spread of 
representation on the group so that it truly reflects the different roles being undertaken by the ABS’ 
nurse members and also the geographical spread of the members across the UK.  Last year we sent 
around a call for expressions of interest for regional representatives but there were no candidates 
from Eastern or Wales. 
 
ABS Nursing Regional Representatives  
 
We are looking to appoint representatives for Eastern and Wales 
 
The representatives would be required to attend ABS Nursing Committee meetings, which are held 
up to four times a year (usually by Zoom, but with up to two face to face meeting per year).  A job 
description for the role is attached. 
 
To apply 
Applications for these roles should be by an expression of interest in the form of a covering letter 
outlining which position you are applying for, your current nursing role, hospital and experience.  
You should also outline why you are interested and suitable for the role and what you would hope to 
bring to it. 
 
The letters should be e-mailed to Lucy Davies at the ABS Office (lucydavies@absgbi.org.uk) by 9am 
on Friday 2nd December 2022.   For further information or to discuss the roles please contact Lucy 
Davies on 020 7869 6852 or 07936 359533 or by e-mail to her address listed above. 
 
We look forward to your applications. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Sue Holcombe 
Nursing Trustee 
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